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                                                   THE PREZ SEZ  . 
 
Happy 4th of July, hope everyone enjoyed the holiday this year. A the time this newsletter 
is being prepared it is about 90 degrees outside and humid. I am getting ready to go to 
Dave’Diner in downtown Schuyler NY. Great cruise in, lots of cars, and great food. 
 
  
 
I am sorry this edition is late, but good or bad, here it is. Our next meeting is Thursday, July 
1st, hope to have a good turnout for this get together. I am sure we will have many things to 
discuss. It is certainly great to be back together again as a club. Hope to see many members 
in attendance on that evening.  
 
  
 
I will be making plans to attend the Cor- vair show at Chatanooga  TN. It is a great 
show,  which is held in August. Not many other shows being held this year. 
 
  
 
Hope everyone has  stayed health and avoided the Covid  19 Virus. Hope to everyone at our 
next  meeting. Phil        CNYCC   
 
, 

       MEETING THIS THURSDAY AT OTB  PHOENIX 
 
                       SEE YOU THERE!! 
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                                                         ACTIVITIES                                                                                     
      
    Mike, owner of the OTB has agreed that we can hold our regular Thursday evening meetings the first Thursday of 
each month. We’ll do this starting in April. In November we’ll do our meetings once again on Sundays at 1:00 so we 
can all get there and home safely in the daylight.  
 
 
 
 
 
    As mentioned in the letter I E mailed to everyone in the club I will no longer be trying to plan events or activities.    
If at any time anyone has an event or activity you’d like to present to the club, please feel free to plan it. Send the info 
to Tim or Rita and it’ll be printed in the Fan.   
 
 
Call Tim or Rita at 689-3366 or E mail Tim at N2VZD@aol or ritac44@aol.com  
 
 
      If you know of shows that may be of interest for our members to attend let us know so we can pass them on. Since 
there’s little interest in doing activities as a club I’ll put the shows  on the activity list  so anyone interested in going 
will be aware of what’s out there.  Be sure to send us the info. Thanks. 

                                                                             PLEASE NOTE 
Meetings are returning to the first Thursdays of the month. Located at the OTB Phoenix Sports Restaurant. 
We have our own room to eat and have our meetings. Meetings start 7:00 —– please come earlier if you’d like to eat 
so we can start the meetings on time. Nov, Feb & March  we’ll meet on Sundays at 1:00.  Meeting at 1:00, come ear-
lier to eat. 
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                  2011  CNYCC  OFFICERS 
 
 
President 
Phil Domser 
315-732-1262 
E-mail - pdomser1@yahoo.com  
 
 
Vice President 
Pete Okussick 
315-252-8105 
E-mail - Pokus4@msn.com 
 
 
Secretary 
 
POSITION OPEN 
 
 
Treasurer 
 Kevin Fear 
 315-492-9553 
 E-mail  -  monza64@aol.com 
 
 
Membership 
Gloria Fear 
315-492-9553 
E-mail - globug39@aol.com 
  
 
 
Editors/  Events 
Tim and Rita Colson 
315-689-3366 
E-mail  N2VZD@aol.com  or  ritac44@aol.com 
 
 
 
Web Master 
Jim Smith  
pjsmith264@windstream.net 
 

 

                                  Kitchen Corner     
.  

 
       Sunshine Salad  
 
   ¾ lb mixed baby greens 
   1 pint fresh , washed, hulled & sliced strawberries 
   2 oranges, peeled & sliced  
   1 ( 8oz ) bottle Italian dressing 
   ½ small onion, finely chopped 
   ½ c crumbled blue cheese 
 
      Combine greens, berries & oranges. In a small 
   bowl combine remaining ingredients except blue 
   cheese. Mix well and add to greens. Toss and 
   sprinkle with blue cheese.  
 
                  Corn Dog Muffins 
 
    1 ( 8 ½ oz ) pkg cornbread mix 
    ½ c brown sugar 
    ½ c butter, melted & slightly cooled 
    2 eggs, beaten 
    1 c milk 
    ½ c shredded cheddar cheese 
    4 hot dogs, cut into small pieces 
    mustard & catsup for garnish 
 
       In a bowl combine dry corn bread mix, brown 
    sugar, butter, eggs & milk; mix well. Fold in 
    cheese & hot dogs. Fill greased muffin cups 
    about ¾ full. Bake at 375 for 15 to 20 mins, 
    until golden. Serve warm with mustard & catsup. 
 
             Strawberry Rhubarb Pie 
 
    1 qt strawberries, washed, hulled & quartered 
    1 c sugar 
    1 ( 15 oz ) pkg refrigerated pie crusts, room temp 
    1 c cubed fresh rhubarb 
    1/3 c flour 
    1 Tbl butter, melted 
 
       Preheat to 425. Combine berries & sugar, mix 
    well until sugar dissolves. Unfold 1 crust and put in 
    9” deep dish pie plate. Add rhubarb, flour & butter  
    to strawberries. Mix well and put into pie crust. Make 
     cut outs into top crust for decorative crust and put on  
    top. Pinch together and trim edges to seal. Bake 30 to 
    35 mins. Cool slightly before serving 
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                                                                              TIM’S TECH TIME AND RAMBLIN’S                                             . 
      Greetings from “The Little Corvair Shop in Memphis NY”.  .Some months I have a hard time getting inspired to get this column 
together. Then I get rolling and run out of space!   Sorry I am slow at it , but I am very busy here wondering when I can “retire” 
      
      Seeing as we get very little or no input from members for the newsletter , I MAY not put a newsletter out every month. The de-
cision will be made at deadline time. Like everybody else , we have other things going on , BUT I feel it is important that a newslet-
ter be put out there each month , if nothing else to maintain our club chapter with C O R S A. 
       My life is mostly out in the shop , working hard on tasks to do with the 8 dr van project   Once again I have had not much input 
from our long lost members.  This month I had a lot of interruptions in my shop work. I did finish off the motor project ,now work-
ing on the differential and transmission. I also hooked up the spare Rampy motor and ran it. I took one carb apart and replaced the 
viton needle with a metal one. That motors runs very good with the 270 cam and .060 oversized Cylinder/piston set up. I ran it al-
most 2 hours changing RPMs often. I love the sound of a motor with the cam sounds and no exhaust running on the table.   I almost 
enjoy building these motors  , best part being when I get them dialed in , timing and valve adjustment etc all adjusted.  
      The van project is coming along very slowly. The rebuilt headlight buckets with LED parking lights are installed , and I am 
working on dash wiring and installing the gas filler pipe (pain job) . I am getting anxious to here this thing run.  
      I would like to get the club display motor project going when one the others leaves here. At some point I am going to need help 
lifting heavy objects. I want to remove the motor from the trailer and drain the oil for now to get it out of the way. Then I think the 
64 Turbo motor is very rebuild able with minor expense with what I have here. It looks like everything for that motor is there. A lot 
of cleaning and painting and it should become an eye catcher at shows. I hope to see some interest in this project sometime this fall 
and Winter. 
      The latest excitement here not car related , is the addition of 2 energetic kittens to the household . They are brothers from a large 
litter  Rita found them on the Kitty corner rescue  website. They are always tight together getting  into trouble , sleeping , eating , 
and other fun things. They do enjoy a lot of intense playing .Of course we have given them lots of things to play with. So we are 
back in the cat life mode , feeding , cleaning the litter box etc. 
      Steve Lackey has been working on his late models . And the read convertible looks very nice. He drove it to lunch at Sylvan 
beach meeting up with some of us a few weeks ago. 
      I did pay a visit to the old “Show in the shade” AACA show at Clay town park. It was a very nice show with some Corvairs . I 
think they had 300+ cars there in a very nice setup. I will include some pictures on the photo page. 
      Also send pictures to the club website  when you can. Let the rest of the Corvair world know what's going on here. You must be 
doing something to or with your vehicles?      Let us know what you are doing. 
     That’s it for now  From Tim in Memphis (NY).         
    http://cnycorvair.com/Little_Corvair_Shop.php          (Thanks to webmaster Jim Smith) 

            TIM’S TECH TIME AND RAMBLIN’S  
  http://www.cnycorvair.com/Little_Corvair_Shop.php 
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SOME PHOTOS FOR JULY 

These pictures are from the “Show in the Shade “ at Clay town park  , a very nice setting! 


